
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Class Information  

Year R 

 

Term 4 2020 

We hope you find the following information 

helpful in supporting your child this half 

term. 

 

This information is designed to give you a 

flavour of what the children in Reception 

will be learning this term, as well as some 

more detailed information on the 

knowledge we expect children to know at 

the end of this term. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Kosecki and Miss Hill 

 

Reading  
 

Children all have reading books or Ditties to be reading at 

home now. Please read with them as often as you can and 

record the reading in their reading record. We recommend 

three times per week at least.  

Books need to be in school everyday to be read and/or 

changed. Thank you.  

 

 

PE 

 

Our PE day will be on a THURSDAY afternoon. Please make 

sure your child has their PE kit on before coming to school. 

Trainers can be worn and children need to have a jacket or 

hoodie in case it is cold.  

 

 

Homework challenges 

 

Please don’t forget to explore the homework challenge menu. 

This is ongoing throughout the term. 

 

 
 

Please, as always contact me via Dojo if you have any 

questions or concerns. 



   

 

English 

We will continue to learn stories 

using actions and create story 

maps of the events in each story, 

with the children creating their 

own story maps and writing. This 

term our story will be The 

Enormous Turnip.  

 

 Maths 

We will continue to focus on numbers 

to 10; counting, ordering, number 

bonds, using a ten frame.  

We will also explore shapes, both 2D 

and 3D as well as position and time 

language.  

 

 

 Phonics 

 

We will be following ‘Read, Write 

Inc’ as a method of learning our 

phonic sounds, and how to use 

them to read and write. 

The children are assessed and 

grouped each half term.  

RE 

 

We will be focusing on the topic of Celebrations and thinking about the question; What is Easter? This will involve exploring 

Christianity.  

 

 

Children will have the opportunity to listen to stories, join in with discussions and complete activities based around the weekly 

topics. 
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